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OTL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

State of New Mexico

1000 Rio Brazos Road- Aztec

Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Attention: Mr, Emery C. Arnold,Supervisor District #3

Dear Mr. Arnold:

Reference is made to your letter of
September 7th, 1973, advising that the New Mexico 0il Conservation
Commission Rules and Regulations require certain numbering procedure,

We have no objection to this procedure
that you have suggested and we shall adhere to these rules as outlined.
Very truly yours,

JERRY McCUTCHIN

By
HUBERT H, THOMPSON Jr.
HHT jr/h
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